
TSVR Road Advisory Board Minutes for 11/07/2023 

Attendees:  Marty Aroian, Bobby Dickerson, David Sankaran, Kirsten Merrill (TC Liaison) 

 

The regular meeting of the Road Advisory Board of Star Valley Ranch was called to order by Marty 
Aroian at 5:05pm on Tuesday, November 7th, 2023.  2nd by Bobby Dickerson. 

Road study discussion from agenda being tabled until next meeting. 

The agenda for the meeting was distributed and approved. 

The October minutes from the last meeting were approved. 

From Agenda: 

-Road study discussion tabled till next meeting. 

-Follow up on tasks 

Marty addressed his tasks.  He requested time to gather more information on rural projects and 6th 
penny tax, along with Town Council’s input. 

David had no input on his tasks. 

-Road Board mission development 

Marty suggested complaint service about roads.  The road board could receive concerns from citizens 
and send this to appropriate authorities and then check with follow through.  Preferably through email.  
This would help keep a tally of road issues and resolutions for long term planning. 

Dave suggested a triage log of road issues.  Service level protocols and policies put in place.  Road study 
and funding for prioritization of projects.  Focus on road safety. 

Finalizing mission tabled for next meeting. 

-Assigned tasks for next month 

All members will review road study. 

Dave will reach out to Public Works Director about someone from Road Department attending Road 
Board meetings. 

-Next Board meeting is December 5th at 5pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:48 by Marty Aroian and seconded by Bobby Dickerson. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


